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Hr. John J. Pascale 
720 Grand Street 
Hoboken, N.J., 07030 

Dear Mr . Pascale: 

April 27, 1971 

Hr. Lud Shahbazian passed on to us 
your check in the amount of $200.00 
issued to the order of St. Vartan 
Armenian Cathedral. 

Your interest in our Cathedral and 
generous contribution are greatly 
appreciated and we wish to express 
our sincere thanks bot h on behalf of 
Hr. Shahbazian and ourselves. 

Please find enclosed herewith your of icial 
receipt for $200.00. 

With kind regards, 

Sincerely, 

Haik Kavookjian 
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